From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Thursday, December 2, 2021 5:31:46 PM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Peter

Last Name :
O’Laughlin

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :

I want to thank the Commissioners for their hard work & for listening to the communities during these past few
months. I am a part of the Communities Together Coalition supporting draft map 14, as it keeps communities
together & will make San Diego County stronger.

Draft map 14 will keep coastal communities together from Encinitas to Coronado.

Share the same coastal issues prioritizing caring for the ocean and our natural coast lines, including issues of bluff
erosion and sewage run off

Encinitas, Solana Beach, Del Mar and Carmel Valley schools all feed into the same high school district

Majority of residents in Encinitas either work locally / from home or downtown San Diego and most likely utilize
the 101 or the 5 to commute. It is rare that Encinitas accesses the 76 or 78. We are a north to south / south to north
community versus east to west.

None of the Map 13 options work for us. We just elected a supervisor last year, and now we will have to go through
another election process to elect a new one.

Submit :
Submit





